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MEMO 
To: All members of the Board of the Faculty of Social Studies 

Cc: Elizabeth Heath 

From: Nick Hull – Secretary to the Board 

Re: 2nd Circulation of papers 

Date 20 February 2006 
 

 
Please find attached additional papers for the meeting of the Board of the Faculty of Social Studies 
to be held on Wednesday 8th February, 2006. 
 
Agendum 4(c) Chairs Business 
 
  Report to Steering Committee 
 
  TO RECEIVE: 
 

 The paper presented by the Chair of the Board to Steering Committee at its meeting 
held on 30th January, 2006, paper BFSS.23/05-06 (copy attached). 

   
Agendum 10 Faculty IT Committee 
 
  TO RECEIVE: 
 
  The draft minutes of the meeting of the Faculty IT Committee held on 1st February, 

2006, paper BFSS.16/05-06 (copy attached). 
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